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EXEMPTING CBDO SERVICES FROM THE PUBLIC SERVICE CAP 
 
Some questions have been raised about when services carried out by a CBDO can be excluded from the 
public service cap. Services carried out by a CBDO as part of a project that meets the criteria of 24 CFR 
570.204 are exempted from the cap in two cases: 
 

1. job training & placement and other "employment support" services; and 
2. any service pursuant to an approved Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy 

 
A service does not have to meet both of the above standards in order to be exempted from the cap. 

 


